Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: margaret stephenson <suindian6@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 3:38 PM **To:** Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Save Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes,

I am opposed to the Water Board staff recommendation in the draft EIR. Reducing the cold water pool inLake Almanor will result in a warmer lake and increased algae blooms, impacting both fish and humans. As a lake-front home owner, I see no justice in damaging our beautiful Lake for marginal benefit far downstream.

Sincerely, Margaret Stephenson 608 Peninsula Dr., Lake Almanor (POBox 1662)

Sent from my iPad